BALANCE MARCH 2017

¢ Attended opening Rights on Show

e Attended meeting with Department of Attorney-General and Justice regarding Aboriginal Justice Agreement
¢ Attended meeting with Minister Wakefield re Making Justice Work

e Attended meeting with Department of Families regarding Making Justice Work

e Held and attended Start at the Top Family Law Conference

e Media statement - Youth Detention

e Attendance at government meeting re Aboriginal Justice Agreement

Cyber Precedent, a website launched by the Law Council of Australia, contains a wealth
of resources for legal professionals, aiming to help protect confidential and sensitive
data from cyber theft.

Anyone is at risk of having a data breach but taking precautions will minimise the risk.
The website offers many tools and will help you to identify and understand the threats
and what to do if you've been compromised.

Don’t wait until it's too late! To learn more about protecting yourself, your workplace
and your clients, please go to:

www.lawcouncil.asn.au/lawcouncil/cyber-precedent-home




